
What a wonderful school year!  I 

would like to say thanks to all of 

our families for their  support in 

making this year an amazing one.  

It was a great learning experience 

and we can’t wait to get back to a 

new normal next year.   

Science 

We will be studying ocean life this 

month.  Some of the things we 

will learn include parts of the oc-

topus and squid.  We will be         

exploring the sea  through puz-

zles, three part cards and books. 

We will be studding the five 

classification of vertebrae this 

month. Fish, bird, mammal, am-

phibian and reptile.  We will 

have three part cards, books and 

puzzles to support this topic.     

Units  of  Study th is  month  

A Few Notes  

Thanks and have a wonderful summer!  

KINDNESS ROCKS! 
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Dates to Remember: 

 

• Kindergarten Zoo  

Fieldtrip, June 15  

• Spirit Day: Rockstar 

June 18 

• Kindergarten         

Graduation, June  23 

• Last Day of School,    

June  30 

 

Miss Emily Miss Cari        


